
 

 

BETTER FUTURE SACHDEVA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

SECTOR-15, ROHINI, DELHI -110089 

PARENTAL CIRCULAR – PLAY GROUP 

         08 April 2023                              

Dear Parent 

Congratulations for becoming a part of the Better Future Sachdeva Junior School, Rohini. 

We welcome your ward as he/she embarks on the first step of his/her journey towards the 

formal education.  

The session for your ward begins on Tuesday, 11 April, 2023. Your ward should report to 
School at 9:00 a.m. in proper school uniform. On the first day, ONE of the Parents must 
accompany the child and report at the School Gate No. 1 along with the Computerized Fee 
Receipt. Parents should personally take the child from the classroom at the time of dispersal. 
 
We would like to seek your cooperation in this task by ensuring some specified guidelines. 

• Ensure that your ward wears his / her name tag. 

• Send only lunch, fruit box, water bottle and a set of extra clothing in your ward’s bag. 

• Ensure that all the belongings of your ward are properly labeled. 

• To help the students in the transition from home to school, the timings for the school will 

be 9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. till Friday, 14 April, 2023. 

From Monday, 17 April, 2023, dispersal will be at 12:00 noon. 

• Please check the School Website (www.bfjunior.in) regularly for all important updates.  

 

School is the first step towards education so wishing your ward a fantastic journey into new 

realms! 

 

 

Regards 

 

AUTH. SIGN.                                                             

 

 


